A representative from the Georgia Student Finance Commission will present information to parents of
seniors and juniors about important college financial information. Scholarships, the HOPE scholarship,
the FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) are topics to be covered. Parents of seniors and
juniors are strongly encouraged to attend.



